
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RE: 
 
 
 
REMARKS: 

City of Overland Park 

Traffic Services Division 

Equipment Submittal Memorandum 

  

Tuesday, April 11, 2000 

 
TO: Brian Shields, P.E., City Traffic Engineer 
 Ralph Lewis, P.E., Assistant City Traffic Engineer 
 Guy Alon, I.E., Civil Engineer I 
 Chris Butler, Traffic Engineering Technician 
 Victor Godinez, Traffic Engineering Technician 
 Larry Killer, Traffic Engineering Technician 
 Lori Mansfield, Traffic Engineering Technician 
 Michael Hay, Traffic Engineering Technician 

Dave Bergner, Traffic Operations Manager 
 Mike Newman, Traffic Signal/Light Technician II 
 Buck Taylor, Traffic Signal Specialist II 
 Thuan Tran, Traffic Signal Specialist II 
 John LaPlante, Traffic Signal Specialist II 
 Liz Tidd, Inventory Control Clerk 
 Kenneth Wyrick, Senior Streetlighting Inspector 

 FROM:   Bruce Wacker, Special Projects Engineer 

Sawhill Tubular Division – Steelduct Rigid Metallic Conduit 

Based on the submitted samples that were reviewed by Traffic Services Engineering, 
Sawhill Tubular Division – Steelduct Products are approved for use on Traffic Signal 
Projects. 
 
The products submitted and approved are as follows: 
 Galvanized Rigid Conduit Fittings 
 Galvanized Rigid Conduit Elbows 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 


